
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
FCC ID: RI7LN931NAG 
 
To the attention of 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
Confidentiality Request 
 
Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s rules, we request short-term 
confidential treatment for the following information until November 30, 2015 to ensure 
sensitive business information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the 
device:  
 
External photos 
Test Setup photos 
User’s manual 
Internal Photos  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
____________________________________ 
Brian Tucker 
Senior Vice President of Quality 

Telit Wireless Solutions, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

August 12, 2015 
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